
Letter: Adventure firm helps
at B&B
To the community,

“Bread & Broth provides a great service to the local community
and we’re happy to be a part of serving the South Lake Tahoe
community,” said Linda Mueller.

Mueller and husband, Jim, are the owners of Adventure Mountain
Resort Lake Tahoe. They have been sponsoring a B&B’s Adopt A
Day of Nourishment for the last three years. Hosting a Monday
evening meal has been a family and business affair where over
the  years  their  sons  and  Adventure  Mountain  Resort  team
members have volunteered at their sponsorship dinners.

At their Oct. 5  AAD dinner, the Muellers and their son, Max,
brought their great work and fun attitudes to help provide a
healthy and filling dinner experience for the 96 guests that
showed up at St. Theresa Church Grace Hall. They were a great
help to the B&B volunteer crew and a very special thank you to
Max for his help drying the various pots, pans and dinner
trays.

Due  to  the  great  donors  and  AAD  sponsors  like  Adventure
Mountain Resort, B&B also provides the Second Serving meal on
Fridays at the Lake Tahoe Community Presbyterian Church and,
beginning this month has added the St. Theresa B&B 4 Kids
program. B&B 4 Kids provides meals for weekends for 103 Lake
Tahoe Unified School District K-8 students during the school
year.

B&B is so grateful to our community for their generosity to
those who need a helping hand and Kudos to Adventure Mountain
Resort Lake Tahoe for giving back to their community.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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